
FLORIDA SUPREME COURT JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 4, 2022 

CONTACT: Daniel E. Nordby, Chair, 

Florida Supreme Court Judicial Nominating Commission 

 

FLORIDA SUPREME COURT JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION  

ANNOUNCES PUBLIC MEETING 

 

TALLAHASSEE – The Florida Supreme Court Judicial Nominating Commission provides notice that it will 

meet at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, May 5, 2022. The call-in number for the meeting (open and public) is 

(877) 380-5440. The Participant Code is 8502411725. 

 

Agenda: 

I. Election of Chair and Vice Chair 

II. Discussion of Procedures and Timing for Florida Supreme Court Nominations 

III. New Business (if any) 

IV. Adjournment 

 

The members currently serving on the Florida Supreme Court Judicial Nominating Commission are: 

 

Chair Daniel Nordby, Tallahassee, DNordby@shutts.com 

Vice Chair Fred Karlinsky, Weston, karlinskyf@gtlaw.com 

Cynthia G. Angelos, Port St. Lucie, cynthiagangelos@gmail.com 

Jesse M. Panuccio, Palm Beach Gardens, jpanuccio@bsfllp.com 

Hala A. Sandridge, Tampa, hala.sandridge@bipc.com 

Heather Stearns, Tallahassee, hstearns@libertydentalplan.com 

Jeanne T. Tate, Tampa, jeanne@jtatelaw.com 

Harout Samra, Coral Gables, harout.samra@dlapiper.com 

Tim Cerio, Tallahassee, tim.cerio@citizensfla.com 
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